
Park Board Meeting Minutes 
October 5, 2020 

 
The October 5, 2020 Cascade Park Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Curry at 5:00 p.m.  Board 
members Rausch, Boffeli were present. Manternach and Sconsa were absent. 
 
Motion by Rausch, second by Boffeli to approve the agenda – all ayes. 
 
Motion by Boffeli, second by Rausch to approve the meeting minutes from July 6, 2020, – all ayes. 
 
Board reviewed the financial reports for the park and pool for June, July and August. Motion by Boffeli, second 
by Rausch to approve the financial reports – all ayes. 
 
The Board discussed the need to repaint the large pavilion at the Community Park. It should be power washed 
and then repainted. In February or March, a color for the pavilion can be decided. Motion by Rausch, second by 
Boffeli to power wash the pavilion and repaint, with color decision in March – all ayes. 
 
The Board received the Heart & Soul action items that pertain to the Park Board so they can begin reviewing 
prior to budget discussions starting. We also discussed the gazebo at the Riverview Park. There was also 
discussion on needing more ball diamonds and soccer fields in Cascade. This will be added to the 5-year plan. 
 
With nothing further, motion by Boffeli, second by Rausch to adjourn the meeting at 5:20p.m. – all ayes. 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator  


